This whole process has affected us already. We both feel -about it all. We feel that the
further impact this would have on our quality of life will be unbearable. Of late there has been
traffic through the night at all hours. Huge lorries thundering over the hump outside our house
which is giving us a taste of the possible future with heavy traffic added to the already increased
farm traffic and lorries for the potato plant and the two sisters group. The promised ‘we will stay
in touch’ from Orsted has not happened we have heard nothing from anyone since the meeting at
the Mercure Hotel in Norwich, Vattenfall have never been in contact at all as Boreas. We were told
that we could use a solicitor and it would be funded by Orsted but were not given contact numbers
to sort it. We feel totally overwhelmed with it all and totally sad that our forever home for our
retirement will have none of the peace and tranquillity of quiet country life.

Kind regards,

( The OId Railway Gatehouse )





